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PUBLIC MEETING 

IN RESPONSE TO A PETITION  

 GLENORCHY WAR MEMORIAL POOL – RELATED CONCERNS  

 
 
Glenorchy City Council has received a petition signed by a sufficient number of electors that require a 
public meeting to be held. The subject matter of the meeting is to address Glenorchy War Memorial 
Pool – related concerns, including the urgent repair and reopening.  

 

The meeting will be held on:   

Date: Wednesday, 27 March 2024 

Time: 6.00pm 

Location: King George V (KGV)  

Function Centre, 1A Anfield Street, 

Glenorchy, Tasmania, 7010 

 

Written submissions are invited in relation to the subject matter and are to be made in writing to the 
General Manager in one of the following ways: 

 Via Council’s website https://www.gcc.tas.gov.au/discover-glenorchy/venues-and-
facilities/glenorchy-pool/  

 By email to gccmail@gcc.tas.gov.au; 

 By post to PO Box 103, Glenorchy, Tasmania, 7010; or  

 Hand delivered to Glenorchy City Council, 374 Main Road, Glenorchy, Tasmania, 7010 

 

 

Submissions must be lodged by no later than 12 noon on Thursday 21, March 2024.  

There will be an opportunity for individuals to participate in the meeting. For further information please 
visit www.gcc.tas.gov.au  

 

Tony McMullen 
General Manager 

 


